INSTITUTIONAL LETTERHEAD


American Osteopathic Association

Division of Trainee Services

142 E. Ontario St.

Chicago, IL 60611-2864

Attn: Trainee Services
On behalf of Dr. John Doe, I would like to provide information on his residency training at St. Frances Hospital for AOA recognition of his PGY1 year.  Dr. Doe began and completed his PGY1 training at our ACGME-accredited institution during the academic year spanning 7/1/2009 and 6/30/2010.  Dr. Doe is expected to graduate from our Internal Medicine program June 30, 2012.  

In accordance with the AOA’s guidelines, Dr. Doe presented an osteopathic lecture during his internship year as his educational activity.  The lecture, titled “Osteopathic Principles and Application to Internal Medicine,” was presented to his peers and program director on October 5, 2009.

At your request, here are the details of his training, including all rotations.  Included in the Internal Medicine rotations are 46 weeks of half-day per week clinic.

PGY1

7/1/09 – 7/31/09 
Internal Medicine

8/1/09 – 8/31/09
Emergency Medicine

9/1/09 – 9/30/09 
Internal Medicine

10/1/09 – 10/31/09
General Surgery

11/1/09 – 11/30/09
Internal Medicine

12/1/09 -  12/31/09  
Cardiology

1/1/10 -  1/31/10
Women’s Health (half Ambulatory Gynecology)

2/1/10 – 2/28/10 
Internal Medicine

3/1/10 – 3/31/10 
ICU


4/1/10 – 4/30/10 
Hematology/Oncology

5/1/10 – 5/31/10 
Gastroenterology

6/1/10 – 6/30/10 
Neurology

Please feel free to contact me at (555) 456-7890 if you need any further information.

Sincerely,

Jane Smith, MD

Program Director,

Internal Medicine Residency
